



The Avenue Featherstone Staffordshire WV10 7AS

Headteacher: Adam Gatrad

Tel: 01902 734167

Email <u>information@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk</u> <u>headteacher@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk</u>

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope this letter finds you well.

On Friday 25th March, from 9.00am – 10.00am, we would like to invite all mum's of children in Little Learners, Nursery and Reception into school to celebrate Mother's Day. This will be an opportunity to meet other families and complete a variety of craft activities and games with your child/children.

Due to limited space in the classroom, we can only accommodate one adult per family. If you would like to attend, please complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 18th March.

| We | look | forward | to | seeing | VOL | there |
|-------|------|---------|----|---------|-----|--------|
| V V C | IOOK | ioiwaia | w | Secilia | vou | นาษาษ. |

Yours faithfully,



| , | - 1 | _ | _ 1 | | _ | |
|----|-----|---|-----|----|---|---|
| V. | J | а | С | ks | O | n |

.....

Mother's Day Morning

| Name of adult attending: | |
|--------------------------|--|
| | |
| Child/children: | |







